MINUTES

OF

PHYSICAL EDUCATION FACULTY MEETING

A meeting of the Physical Education Department was held Monday, April 24, at 2:30 p.m.

The project of a window display at the Journal-World for "Observation of Child Health Week" was discussed. Dr. Ed Elbel was appointed chairman of the committee. The Sasnak Club members on the committee are:

Dean Nesmith, Max Replogle, Mary K. Lattner, Margaret Van Cleave and Virginia Anderson.

The general ideas suggested for use were: (1) Revolving drum with pictures of activities; (2) Relationship of play activities and war activities of the children of the different countries; (3) The relationship of the Physical Education majors to the teaching of health. Dr. Elbel was to use his judgment in the arrangement of the display.

The question of keeping the gymnasium building and grounds in repair was discussed. Each staff member is to report anything which is not satisfactory to Mrs. Hulteen who will then see that it is taken care of.

Ruth Hoover, Secretary.